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@lowerheathcofeprimaryschool 
 

WORSHIP This half term, in worship, we will be focusing on the Christian value 

of hope. Next week, however, we will be focusing on harvest. If 

children have any prayers, linked to this theme, that they would like 

to share during worship, they would be very welcome to do so.   

 

    Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We have really enjoyed ending our week with our E-Safety Day! We have been pleased to welcome 
Scott Smither, a recently retired police officer, to out school to support with this very important issue. As 
children spend increasing amounts of time online for both schoolwork, entertainment and communication, 
having the knowledge about how to keep safe is imperative. We work on this topic throughout the school 
year in PSHE, computing, and many other lessons, but to have a day such as this at the start of the year 
is always helpful to raise awareness. I hope that those of you who attended the parent workshop have 
found it useful. Thanks to Scott for his time. Scott will continue to be involved with our school by running a 
range of clubs. This term, he is running ‘999 Club’ for Key Stage 2 children, which is a version of a police 
cadets club. All very worthwhile.  
On a very different note, staff email addresses have now changed. As we have moved across to a 
different cross-Trust system, you can now contact the school office by emailing admin@low.mmat.co.uk. 
My email address is now deb.sadler@low.mmat.co.uk. Miss Williams’ email address is 
charlotte.williams@low.mmat.co.uk. As you can see, you can email a member of staff by using their first 
and last name followed by @low.mmat.co.uk. As usual, you can continue to call the school office,  
and to keep in touch with class teachers via the message feature on Class Dojo.  
 

 
Mrs Deborah Sadler 

Headteacher 

REMINDERS & NOTICES  
Well done to… 

Eve, who entered the ‘young handler’ class 
at a dog show last weekend, for children 
under the age of 12. She had the youngest 
dog there (only 3 months old) but won the 
class! This is a super achievement! 
Also, Ralph, Jacob L and Olly S, who 
played their first match last weekend for 
Whitchurch Alport Under 8s team. Amazing 
teamwork, which they should all be proud of.  
 
We really enjoyed sharing these 
achievements in worship this week. If your 
child has any out-of-school achievements 
which they would like to share with us, 
please do let us know. It is great for children 
to celebrate things like this with their peers at 
school!  
 

  Our Class Representatives!    

Children from Year 1 upwards are encouraged to take on 

cross-school responsibilities in the roles of school council and 

eco council representatives. Children put themselves forward 

and classes then vote for their chosen representatives. Well 

done to the children below who have been chosen as this 

year’s representatives! Look out for updates in the bulletin, 

where I will be sharing everything that these groups have 

been working on. I can’t wait for my first meeting with them! 

School Council: Hattie, Tate, Sam H, Ava S, Seth, Mia G, 

Blake, Ava TB, Bertie and Evie  

Eco Council: Eli, Nieve, Alys, Oscar, Amelia K, Ava L, 

Thomas, Harley, Lottie and Billy  

Friday 17th September 2021 

CELEBRATION! AWARD WINNERS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 Happy Birthday to: 
 
Nathan, Oliver M, Niall, Lexi-
Mai and Amelia D, who 
celebrate their birthdays this 
week.  

Congratulations to this week’s 
Headteacher Award winners, who are:  
 

 
Hummingbird Class: Hunter and Evie 
 
Robin Class: Emily, Neville and Archie 
 
Skylark Class: Reggie L, Eli, Tate and 
Matthew  
 
Kingfisher Class: Lily, Leyla, Frankie and 
Gracie-May 
 
Owl Class: Sam, Isaac, Thomas and Evie  
 
 

Wednesday 29th September – AZ closed for 
essential safeguarding training for all staff 
Friday 8th October – Hello Yellow Day  
 
 
 

 

Hello Yellow Day - Friday 8th October 2021 
 

This year, we're taking part in Hello Yellow day. We're asking 
all year groups to come into school on Friday 8th October as 
brightly dressed as possible (wearing any yellow clothing or 
accessories), so together we can show young people they're 
not alone with their mental health. Children will take part in 
themed activities on the day and are asked to bring in a 
contribution of any amount to support this important cause. 
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